
House Bill 1487

Dear Mr. Chairman, I stand in support of House Bill 1487. My reason is until my beef check off dollars are use to
promote beef that is born, raised & harvested in the USA. Importing beef from other countries and putting the USA label
on beef products is not being turthful to the American people. 
Sincerely,
Marcie Brokaw 
Forbes ND 


